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Dear Committee for legislation for Poultry Industry / my submission  
 
With years of submissions from animal welfare groups we the public are not satisfied with the 
inhumane practices that continue to be allowed in this factory farming.   
 
Nor the enforcement of the existing legislation by to few random checks of regulations already 
violated by these "eggs/chickens producers.  
 
I politely request that this poultry industry if caged chickens be reformed to the best practices 
target of • increased space for chickens flapping wings and their natural animal socIalising  
 
• to resist the lobbying that these farmers that they loose money if the must change when more 
public buy free range eggs / chickens  
 
Thank you for making an improvement to a shabby industry of caged factory farming! 
 
Yours faithfully 
S.M Garland 


